
 

 

 

Dear Students, 

I hope you and your family members are fine and safe amidst this COVID 19 pandemic. 
Hope you must be knowing that the University has scheduled online examinations for all 
the students in a phased manner from 10th July 2020 onwards (For final year non DGS 
students only. The schedule for other students will be intimated shortly). You will be 
intimated shortly about the examination fee and other dues to be cleared before the 
examinations.  

In this regard, the Management of the University has considered the financial crisis of the 
students and their parents in the lock down period due to COVID 19 pandemic. Hence it is 
decided to provide the following concessions for the pre final year students alone towards 
fee payment. 

1. Hostel students will be provided with Rs 10000 fee reductions from their total fee 
and examination fee 

2. Day scholars who are coming in University Buses will also be provided with Rs 5000 
fee reductions from their total fee and examination fee 

You will be notified shortly about the applicable examination and other fee after deducting 
the applicable fee reduction/concession. It is sufficient that you shall only pay the amount 
that has been notified to you.  

I wish you all the best for your forth coming examinations. I also urge you to be ready for 
the online classes of next academic year which will be commenced immediately after the 
completion of online examinations. 

 

Vice Chancellor 

07-07-2020 

Note: 

1. The fee concession/reduction is applicable to only those who have fully paid hostel fee 
and transportation fee  

2. The applicable concession will be adjusted with the examination fee of this semester and 
tuition fee of the next semester to the eligible students (students other than the final 
year) 

3. For final year students those who have paid full hostel fee or transportation fee, they are 
requested to send the details of their roll no, year and course studying, payment receipts 
and bank account details to accounts@ametuniv.ac.in for getting applicable refund 
amount.  
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